

GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10

DATE OF MEETING:

January 14, 2020

TITLE:

Resolution Recognizing the Contributions of Oro Valley Police Chief Daniel

Sharp

BACKGROUND:

Oro Valley Police Chief Daniel Sharp has announced plans to retire on February 21, 2020. Chief Sharp has supervised the Oro Valley Police Department since 2000, and he has served in law enforcement for more than 40 years. During this time, he has made substantial and lasting contributions to the Amphitheater School District through his commitment to school resource officer programs, law enforcement service and personal contributions benefitting the Project Graduation program.

RECOMMENDATION:

It is the recommendation of the Administration that the Governing Board approve a Resolution to recognize the contributions of Chief Sharp before he retires from the Town of Oro Valley.

INITIATED BY:

Michelle H. Tong, J.D., ()

Associate to the Superintendent and General Counsel

Date: January 5, 2020

Todd A. Jaeger, J.D., Superintendent